Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA>

From: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA>

Sent:  Monday, March 19, 2007 11:39 AM

To: 'keith.schultz@gm.com'

Subject: RE: PE07-014 / NO70077 Due Date Extension

Hi Keith,
GM'’s request for an extension for responding to ODI's information request letter dated March 16, 2007 for investigation
PEQ7-014 is granted. The new due date is June 1, 2007.

Tom Gooper

Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division
Office of Defects Investigation
Phone: (202)366.5218

Fax: (202)366.1767
thomas.cooper@nhtsa.dot.gov

From: keith.schultz@gm.com [mailto:keith. schultz@gm com]
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2007 11:29 AM '

To: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA>

Subject: PE07-014 / NO70077 Due Date Extension

Tom,

This message is a follow-up to our telephone conversation today regarding the due date for the subject Information
Request (IR) investigation.

The original due date for this investigation was May 11, 2007. GM is requesting a due date extension because of
workload requirements for this IR and several other IRs that are due in the weeks preceding and following this due date.

Per our conversation, we agreed the new due date will be Friday, June 1, 2007.
Please respond back to me with your concurrence or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Keith S. Schultz

GM Product Investigations
Office: 586 .575.5160

Mobile: 586 .839.2687

Fax: 586.492.1502
keith.schultz@gm.com

3/28/2007




